
 

 

7th April, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS  

New Zealand to Fiji Weekly Feeder Service 

Capitaine Tasman 025N 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As per our earlier advise, category 5 TC Harold is expected to pass through the region tomorrow, from Tuesday 1200 
the port will cease all operations and both Lautoka and Suva will be closed by 1700 – this until the Cyclone has 
passed. 
 

On basis of above, in order to protect / regain the Capitaine Tasman schedule, the vessel has completed Suva 

operations and will omit the direct port call of Lautoka instead head southbound back to Tauranga where she will 

pick up her scheduled position to commence 026N in Tauranga 10th April. 

 

The Capitaine Tasman 025N Lautoka import and export cargo plan is as follows: 

1. Lautoka imports currently booked on 025N will stay on board and be discharged on voyage 026N. 
2. Lautoka export cargo booked for Capitaine Tasman 025S, will now be loaded on the Capitaine Dampier 158S 

 

PFL will continually review our schedule during these trying times and undertake to revert any further updates as 

required. 

Thank you in advance for all your support and understanding, should you have any points of clarity please don’t 

hesitate to contact your regional Customer Service Team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com  

 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

